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Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are delighted to present the Pre-Primary Wing Newsletter for the first quarter of the session 2024-25 

which is a vibrant and engaging compilation of our students' activities . This newsletter serves as a window 

into the bustling world of our youngest learners, showcasing their creativity, enthusiasm, and the joyful spirit 

they bring to our school community. 

 
Our little ones have been fairly busy in this quarter! Each page of the newsletter reflects growing skills of our 

children, highlighting the incredible progress they are making in their developmental journey. 

 
As we look forward to the coming months, we are excited about the many activities and learning experiences 

planned for the Foundational Years. Our goal remains to provide a nurturing environment where each child can 

explore, discover, and grow. 

 
We hope you enjoy reading this newsletter as much as we enjoyed putting it together. Thank you for your 

continued support and involvement in your child's education. Together, we create a foundation for lifelong 

learning and success. 

 
Warm regards, 

Director-Principal 
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FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

The first week of school flew by very well! Little Xaverians were 

busy learning each other’s names, making rules for our 

classroom and learning daily routines. The school campus 

buzzed with excitement and anticipation as our young learners 

embarked on their educational journey. 



EID-UL-FITR 
Our young stars of Grade Nursery shone brightly this Eid Ul-Fitr 

as they immersed themselves in a delightful craft activity! 

With sheer excitement and creativity, the children tore and 

pasted silver paper to create stunning moons, each one 

reflecting the beauty of the night sky. Adding a touch of sparkle, 

the children also crafted beautiful stars, symbolizing 

hope and unity. 



BAISAKHI 
Keeping up with the festive spirit and to help our little Xaverians 

get culturally connected, St Xavier's High School celebrated the 

harvest festival of Baisakhi with great zeal and with high spirits 

on Friday, April 12 2024.The little munchkins of Pre Primary 

enthusiastically participated in making a magnificent craft and 

were acquainted about Baisakhi and it's significance in our 

culture. 



Labour Day 

At St. Xavier's High School, Labour Day was more 

than just a day; it was a celebration of hard work, 

dedication, and the spirit of collaboration. Our 

Labour Day celebrations honored the contributions 

of workers worldwide and instilled a sense of 

gratitude and respect for the efforts that made our 

school community thrive. 



EARTH DAY 

The Earth is home to you aNd me! 
The Earth Day celebration started with a Talk and group discussion on 

the importance of taking care of our beautiful planet. The children 

were sensitized about how their small efforts could help keep our 

planet happy and healthy. From turning off the lights to saving water, 

from planting trees to saying no to plastic, the young eco-warriors of 

Grade Nascent to Grade II took a pledge to take care of 

Mother Earth. This day is a day of contemplation of how we can save 

our “वस  ु  ु धरु ”. 



  

Mother's Day is a unique day devoted to praising and 

commemorating the extraordinary " Wonder Women" who have chosen 

to become mother. 

To celebrate that we at St. Xavier's High School Gurgaon 

sector49, organised a series of events to make unforgettable 

and cherishable memories for the Mothers with their children. 



SUMMER BREAK 

   CLASS PARTY 
 

Summer is singing with joy and the beaches are 

inviting you with dancing waves. 
A class party is about celebrating and making memories together. 

Kids connect with both their teachers and classmates in a new way 

through class parties .Our little Xaverians enjoyed a lot with their 

classmates dancing, having fun, eating yummy snacks and 

getting into holiday mood on the last day of school 

before the much awaited summer break. 

Have a glimpse! 



Three-Day 
Little Academia 

‘What we learn with pleasure we never forget!’ 
The” Three-Day Little Academia” aims to keep 
the students engaged & provided them with a 

platform to explore and express their creativity 
and make many memories while having fun, 
trying new things, pushing their boundaries 

and realising self-sufficiency. 



 

Subject Enrichment Activities strives to enrich students experience by 
integrating all the subjects for holistic understanding and require 

imagination, creativity and team work. It let students to explore deeply 
the subjects they enjoy. This helps them to understand things better 

and remember them longer. These activities provide students 
opportunities for more hands-on and experiential learning. 

SUBJECT ENRICHMENT ACTIVITIES 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 

                
      

                                                 
   
 

                              
  



 


